RE:

Addendum |
February 14, 2024

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS issued by the City of Camden Redevelopment
Agency (CRA) for Audit Services for an independent public accounting audit
and single audits for Fiscal Year Ending December 31, 2023

Questions and/or inquiries submitted for the above referenced RFP by the deadline of
February 9, 2024 at 2.00 P.M (eastern prevailing time) are set forth below:

Question # 1
I could not locate a set of financial statements for FY22, could you please direct me to
where | can access a copy.

Response to Question # 1
Audit of the CRA Financial Statements for FYE 2022 and 2021 are accessible on the

CRA website: Camden Redevelopment Agency - Financial Reports

Question # 2
In the 2020 Financial Statements there was a material weakness for financial reporting,
has this issue been resolved?

Response to Question # 2
The issue is unresolved in the 2021 and 2022 audits.

Question # 3
Would the City (CRA) be willing to disclose the amount of the 2022 audit fee or the
number of hours that has been needed to complete the audit?

Response to Question # 3
Not at this time.

All other terms and conditions of the solicitation remain as is.

Issued by:

Olivette Simpson

Interim Executive Director
February 14, 2024


http://camdenredevelopment.org/About-Us/Financial-Reports.aspx

